City Clerk

From: Alan Sehoyan <alsehoyan@gmail.com>
Sent: . Monday, November 25, 2024 5:18 AM

To: City Clerk

Subject: JR Building Movers Vehicle Application Route
Danielle:

In reference to the vehicle permit applications submitted by J&R Building Movers: The existing home located
at 1274 Mission Street is currently scheduled to be moved approximately 12 feet South, on the same lot, by J&R
Building Movers on December 18, 2024.

[ have spoken with Chief Gruits, Dennis and Myron regarding the best travel route and they agree the best
route is to travel from the State Dock, East on M-185 to Mission Street.

Regards,
Alan Sehoyan

Project Manager
123-330-0562



